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Density is set to increase in Portland. The Urban Growth 
Boundary was set in place to help densify the city of Port-
land and has yet to cause a significant amount of density so 
far. One of the major components of Densification in cities, 
is infrastrucutre and transportation. The bike ridership and 
bike culture here in Portland are fairly high, but actually 
decreasing as other American cities increase. What can we do 
to ease the transition of densification for Portland? 

We need to increase bike ridership. by getting non cyclists 
to bike

Our project is to design an App for smartphones that focuses 
on the people who are interested in biking, but have con-
cerns for one reason or another. This App currently houses 
three major components that will increase bike ridership and 
become a catalyst framework to enable a cutlural shift of 
importance to biking. 

the three components are:
 Education- Safety, tips, tricks, advice, current events 
dealing with biking and the city, etc.
 An interactive and Comprehensive bike map of Portland- 
you can map out your ride, but also set preferences on what 
type of paths you want to take (greenstreets,bike lane, pro-
tected lane, etc.)
 The Bike Buddy/Social networking- This is the main fea-
ture item of our app. The Bike Buddy allows for people to 
set up profile accounts within the app and connect to other 
social media apps on their phone, as well as having the 
ability to plug in rides for example, to the interactive map 
of our app and connect to the culture or other bikers in 
Portland. For Example: someone could share a ride through 
the app, that does not want to commute to work alone, there 
could be a few other people that head in that general direc-
tion and may connect to set up a buddy ride. This becomes 
key being that bike awarness occurs through numbers. This 
would also leave room for advertisment for local bike shops 
for tune ups or other biking needs

In moving forward with this project we plan to design the 
“interface” of this app. Meaning the design or look of the 
app, as well as the function of the app. Also we plan to 
create marketing strategies for this app. We would like to 
deliver the project and present it to the City (Bureau of 
Transportation or METRO). 
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